Freedom of Information Act 2000 
Your request for information has now been considered. The Council holds the information requested.
You asked:
I would appreciate if you could provide me with the following information:

· Does your organisation or any sub organisations within your overall responsibility utilise external consultants for lighting design work for either street lighting, car park lighting, open/shared space lighting, sports lighting, amenity lighting or any other related external lighting situations?

If you do use external lighting design consultants:
· Can you confirm how the design element is awarded to lighting consultants.
· Can you confirm and provide information on any framework(s) that exist for such services.

· When are the framework(s) subject for re-procurement?

· Are there any framework(s) relating to external lighting designs available for tender in the next few years?

· What is the procedure to be included on the framework to quote for the design work?

· What is your annual spend for external lighting design projects over the last 4 years?

· Who is your point of contact for external lighting within your organisation?
ANSWER:  We do not use external lighting design consultants.
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 

Information Governance 
Leicester City Council
Legal Services

1st Floor, 16 New Walk
Leicester, LE1 6UB
E-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 


